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MINUTES  

PLEDGE OF ALLEGIANCE 

 

CALL TO ORDER 

 

 

 

 

ROLL CALL 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

MINUTES 

 

BUDGET, WAGE & JOB STUDY COMMITTEE 

Woodson Terrace City Hall 

December 14, 2017 

 
All rose and recited the Pledge of Allegiance. 

 

A meeting of the Budget, Wage & Job Study Committee of the City of 

Woodson Terrace was held on Thursday, December 14, 2017 at City 

Hall, 4323 Woodson Road. Chairman Hogan presided and called the 

meeting to order at 7:00PM. The Board said the Pledge of Allegiance. 

 

Members present 

Hogan 

Willey 

Zaiz 

 

Also present were Mayor Besmer, City Administrator Doug Zaiz, 

Finance Manager Janie Sauer, City Clerk Ellie Crane, Administrative 

Assistant John Conlon, Chief Mayberry, and Alderpersons Conlon, 

Goodall, and Martin. 

 

Alderman Hogan asked for a motion to approve the minutes from 

November 9, 2017.  Alderman Zaiz made the motion seconded by 

Alderman Willey. 

 

Conlon   Aye 

Goodall  Aye 

Hogan    Aye 

Martin   Aye 

Willey   Aye 

Zaiz      Aye 

 

Minutes accepted. 
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ADJOURNMENT  

 

The Mayor explained the changes to the handbook. 

 

Alderman Willey asked about Ipads, and Ipads vs laptops.  This is 

something also to be discussed at the board meeting regarding comfort 

level of the board with each of these items.  The important thing is 

saving paper/trees/environment. 

 

Alderman Willey asked what resources the city has regarding the play- 

ground.   They discussed putting up a smaller one, or maybe securing 

funding elsewhere. 

 

City Administrator Zaiz said the city wants to finish the walking path 

and get the lights up before they do anything else, but the city can revisit 

the playground in the beginning of the new year.   

 

City Administrator Zaiz also discussed parking in the park that would be 

available in the upcoming months. 

 

With nothing further, the meeting adjourned at 7:21PM. 

 

 

 

________________________ 

City Clerk 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

_______________________________ 

Finance Manager 

 


